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Friday 5th January 2024

@LadyLanePark

Dear Parents,

Happy New Year to you all, I hope that you had a wonderful Christmas Break; we are all thrilled to 
welcome back our children to another exciting term filled with learning, growth, and fun.  I would like to 
say enormous thanks for your generous gifts on behalf of all the staff, we were really blown away with 
your kindness.

The staff have been busy preparing for the upcoming term, creating an engaging and supportive 
environment to ensure a successful year for every child. Our commitment to providing quality 
education and fostering a positive school experience remains unwavering.

New week, Mrs. Kernick & Mr. Mallon will be leading an assembly on behalf of  the NSPCC.  The ‘Speak 
Out, Stay Safe’ programme has been delivered in school for the past few years now and we have found 
it a very accessible resource to support the safeguarding of our pupils.  If you would like to find out 
more, you can visit https://learning.nspcc.org.uk/services/speak-out-stay-safe/. 

In staffing news, we are delighted to have Miss Chole Hewitt join our Early Years Team, she will be 
working in our Nursery and has enjoyed beginning to meet the children. Miss Hewitt joins us from 
Bridge House Day Nursery where she gained a great deal of experience in a nursery setting.  Miss 
Hewitt will be covering for Mrs Ridley whilst she takes her maternity leave.

All clubs will start next week, I have included a full list of available clubs below.  If your child is starting a 
new club, please can you let your Form teachers know, this helps us ensure that all pupils get to the 
right place!  

Don’t forget  we celebrate the schools birthday on the 15th January, this year we will be 36 years old!  
The Friends have kindly organised and funded, once again, for our annual pantomime.  The show is 
Robin Hood and fancy dress is encouraged however, if your child does not want to dress up, they can 
come in their own clothes.

I will be attending an Alpha Head’s meeting at Head Office on Monday and Tuesday next week, so leave 
the school in the very capable hands of Mr Mallon & Miss Knowles until my return.

Have a lovely weekend

Mrs. Arnold & TheStaff at Lady Lane ParkSchool & Nursery

https://learning.nspcc.org.uk/services/speak-out-stay-safe/


Lady Lane Park School & Nursery Menu
Week: Monday 8th January – Friday 12th January 2024

Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday

Cheesy Pasta Sausages, 
Yorkshire 
Puddings, 
Mash & 
Carrots

BBQ Chicken & 
Savoury Rice

Mediterranean 
Beef & Cous 

Cous

Tuna Puffs, 
Wedges & 
Cucumber 

Sticks

Iced Sponge Rice Pudding 
with Peaches

Crumble & 
Custard

Sponge & 
Custard

Fruit Jelly

Vegetarian 
& 

Halal option

Vegetarian 
& 

Halal option

Vegetarian
& 

Halal Option

Vegetarian
& 

Halal Option

Upcoming Events

January

NSPCC Speak Out, Stay Safe Assembly  – Wednesday 10th

Open The Book assembly – Wednesday 10th

Robin Hood Pantomime – Monday 15th

Form 5 Trip to Headingley Water Treatment – Tuesday 16th

Winnie the Poo ‘Stay & Play’  - Thursday 18th

NSPCC Workshops – F3-UVI – Thursday 18th

LVI Theatre Visit to see ‘Oliver’ – Tuesday 23rd

Author Visit – Brian Beresford – Tuesday 30th

Table Tennis Matches at Bradford Grammar – Wednesday 31st

February

UVI Ski Trip to Italy – Saturday 3rd - Saturday 10th

Stay & Play – Wednesday 7th

Open The Book assembly– Wednesday 7th

Break up to Half-Term – Friday 9th

-------
Young Voices, Sheffield – Monday 19th

U11 Football Tournament V Brackenfield & Moorland (H) – Friday 23rd




